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5 minutes a Day with God - can  help you approach each day with peace and confidence.

Admissions letter for high school
were mailed out on Friday (March
1) for the 2024-2025 school year!

A big congratulations to all the
8th graders in the SFV that are

being offered the chance to
attend one of the best high

schools in the Valley!

We are excited for you!

The Valiants welcomed more guests
this week including our new regional

superintendent team, a state
senator and a group from the

financial services at the dioceses.

To the left - Valiants are giving our
local senator a tour of the St.

Genevieve campus.

If there is one thing the Valiants
know how to do - it’s to be

EXCELLENT!

Teacher Spotlight!   Our very own Kindergarten
teacher - Remie Sanders - was recognized as an
outstanding educator at the Clippers Game on

Friday night.  Accompanied by her daughter (also
an SG alum) and several fans (see page three) - we
are proud of her and grateful to the parents that

nominated and supported her.
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A Note from Campus Safety 
Happy Friday (now Sunday) Families! 

Awesome job parents, we appreciate those of you who corrected your arrival to school and the drop
off lanes, we see it and appreciate it. 

Freshmen and Eight Grade Parents thank you, your lane is moving smoothly and efficiently. Students
thank you as well for waiting for your rides at the designated pick up location. 

Parents if you arrive early, the lane is full and the students are not out yet we ask you to circle
around until you see the classes. Its for the respect to our neighbors  they can’t pull out the drive

way or drive through.

Reminders and Tips
 Elementary/Middle School don’t like waiting in line? Come 5 minutes after dismissal time.
No parking in the coned area, wait for students to be dismissed before coming to the lane.

Do not pick up or drop off across the street, it is not safe for you and your child.

 
March 1: Admissions Letters for 8th Graders are mailed out

March 2: St. Genevieve Hosts Regional Academic Decathlon
Good luck to our own Middle School Decathlon team!

March 4: High School Academic Awards

March 8: Elementary Second Trimester Ends

March 13: Elementary Open House @ 6pm
Invite those who are interested in learning more at SG this evening.

March 15 - 20 Elementary Parent/Teacher Conferences 
March 18-22 Half day dismissals 

March 25 - March 29: Holy Week/Faculty Retreat

March 31:  Easter 

April 1 -5: Easter Break

April 12/13 & April 19/20: Adams Family Musical in McDill Hall

May 3: Faculty Faith Formation Day 
(no Daycare or After school Activities)

May 4: First Communion 

May 6 - 17: Advanced Placement Exams 
Students who pass these exams earn college credit.



Teacher Spotlight

A few of Ms. Sanders
“biggest” fans cheering

her on the game!


